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Mr. Yngvar Stray 

General Manager                                     

Capella Hotel                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Singapore                                                                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                                                                             

Dear Mr. Stray,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
                                                                                        General Manager Stray and Capella Hotel Singapore 

I am sincerely grateful for your response dated October 21, 2024.  

 

Dear Dr. Shida,  

Thank you for your kind letter.  I hope this message finds you well and that you are enjoying your stay with us.  Regrettably, Mr. Stray is unavailable today, and our team is 

currently occupied with the ongoing event at the hotel.  Consequently, we will not be able to arrange a meeting today.  We sincerely appreciate your understanding in this 

matter.  Should you require any assistance during your stay, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

 

Warmest regards, 

Adeline 

 

Adeline Lim  

Executive Assistant, Capella Singapore 

 

General Manager, during my stay at Capella Hotel Singapore on October 20, 2024, in the absence of the General Manager, Head Bartender Ezwan of Bob’s Bar and Head Bartender 

Franz of the Pineapple Room kindly took photos with me.  Thank you very much.   [Reference: Academic Paper “Paper on October 21, 2024 (Singapore)” on the academic homepage 

“chairperson.jp”]    

 

By the way, I met a male member of the Leaders Club of Leading Hotels of the World, at the French restaurant “Les Saisons” in the 

Imperial Hotel Tokyo, where Hotel Executive Chef Yu SUGIMOTO hosted a dinner event on November 4, 2024.  He (member) 

mentioned that a new Capella Hotel will open in Kyoto in the near future, and he is planning to stay there.  This week (November 19, 

2024), I traveled from Tokyo to Kyoto to enjoy a Noh performance and a premium dinner at Nijo Castle.  My regular part-time role as 

an internist at a general hospital in the Tokyo Metropolitan area made it a one-day trip instead of a two-day, one-night stay. 

 

I appreciate your continued support. 

 
Sincerely, 

                                                                                                
“World Heritage” Nijo Castle in Kyoto 

Yukihisa SHIDA, M.D., Ph.D.                                                                                          

M.D., Ph.D. from National Mie University  
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Executive Chef of the Imperial Hotel Tokyo, Mr. Yu SUGIMOTO                         Noh Performer, Kanze School Shite-kata, Mr. Haruhisa KAWAMURA  

at the restaurant “Les Saisons” on November 4, 2024                                        at Nijo Castle in Kyoto on November 19, 2024 

 

The top of the 350 chefs at the Imperial Hotel Tokyo,                               Visiting Professor at Private Doshisha University (Kyoto) 

a Leading Hotel of the World and one of Japan's most iconic hotels                          Kyoto Prefecture Culture Prize Distinguished Service Award (2020)                    

Lecturer in English at institutions including UNESCO Headquarters 

and Harvard University  

 

   

The Executive Chef of the Imperial Hotel Tokyo and the Visiting Professor of Private Doshisha University probably do not have definitive evidence to be brilliant, but they are truly 

top-class professionals and are also fluent in foreign languages.  For your reference, now, there is evidence that approximately half of the undergraduate students at both National Mie 

University and Private Doshisha University are brilliant.  However, the remaining half lack such evidence and are considered mediocre.  
 

帝国ホテル東京の総料理長並びに私立同志社大学 客員教授は、恐らく明らかな秀才の Evidence は持ってみえない凡才でいらっしゃいますが、一流のプロで外国語も堪能でみえます。ご参考ま

でに、国立三重大学と私立同志社大学においても、現在約半数の学部生は秀才の Evidence がありますが、残りの約半数の学部生については明らかな秀才の Evidence のない凡才です。 


